
 
 

 

5th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents,           

We are, once again, supporting the Teams4U shoebox appeal this year . 

We will again adopt the collection process from last year as it worked really well and your support was 
greatly appreciated. 

Each child will bring home a shoebox leaflet giving  

clear details and instructions on how to put together  

your own completed shoebox. 

 

 

It is our hope that some families will feel able to get involved and bring a completed shoebox into 
school by Friday 19th NOVEMBER. 

 

We have a limited amount of flat pack Teams4U shoeboxes 

which are available on a first come first serve basis from the 
school office.   

However, you are more than welcome to decorate your own  

shoebox as has traditionally been the case. 

 

 

There will also be a non uniform day on Friday 19th November to help raise money towards the  

transportation costs of the shoeboxes which has remained at £2.50 per box. We therefore    
request a minimum donation of £1 per child. Thank you. 

 

 

We are very excited about this project and hope that you will be able to support us. More information 
about this and other Teams4U projects can be found at www.teams4u.com .  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Arnold 

Headteacher 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     

http://www.teams4u.com

